
    

Welcome Back 
We hope everyone enjoyed the half term holiday! This term Mrs Lowe will be the class teacher with Mrs Henshaw and Mrs Graham supporting 
in Cedar. We also have Miss Barnes in class for part of the week as a part time trainee teacher. Our topic for this half term is Superheroes 

Rule! We look forward to focusing our learning on superheroes. 
 

Our topic for this half term will 
be Superheroes Rule! 

This will link with many areas of 
the curriculum and will be part of 

our literacy, music and DT 

lessons. 
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Forest school will be on a 

Friday afternoon.  

Please ensure your child comes 
to school with their kit to 

change into. Please bring 

waterproofs and wellingtons to         

change into, in a bag. 

PE will be on a Monday and a Wednesday. 

This term we will be covering balls skills on a 

Monday and fitness on a Wednesday. 
Please come to school in your school uniform. 

 
 

 

 
  

  

 

Reading  

Please aim to read at home and practise Bear Words daily. Children will 
read regularly with adults in school. Books will be changed accordingly 

when children are more confident and fluent at reading their book. This 
means that children will not always have a new book each time they have 

finished one. We encourage them to read it again. When your child reads at 

home, please update their school planner with if they have practiced their 
reading of their spellings, we will do the same at school. 

 

 What we are covering in each subject  
Literacy- We are learning to write a narrative, a character description and poetry. 

Maths- We will be learning about addition, subtraction; leading onto shape. 
History- We will be learning about how we are making history. 

Science- We will be looking at living things and their habitats as well as learning about seasonal changes. 

Music- We are learning about pitch and tempo. 
Art- We will be exploring sculpture and 3D paper play. 

Design Technology- We will be designing and making a moving monster. 
PSHE- We are looking at health and wellbeing. 

RE- We will be exploring the topic ‘Why does Christmas matter to Christians?’ 

Computing - We are learning about online safety.  
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